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Welcome and Introductions

Approval of October Minutes
● Mark motioned to approve October minutes, Janelle seconded motion. Minutes

approved.

Guest comments and questions
● Acronyms that should be familiar with SCC
● Hollie went over her experience at the district Community Council
● Main topic was people bringing dogs to walk on school grounds and not cleaning up

after them. Walking dogs when students are outside for PE or lunch

Data Review
● Indicators for accountability
● Indicator level ratings
● Achievement
● Growth
● Multilingual Learners

Marketing Churchill
● Share the good news with others
● Yard signs available. SCC will work with PTA to get signs out
● Trent will be sending mailers home again
● Facilitate communication with Canyon Rim academy
● Career pathways videos, Trent will put on Instagram

Topics of Interest for Future Meetings
● Continue to work on marketing Churchill
● January 17th is Churchill Open House. Auschel has started working on this event.

Sienna motioned to adjourn. Auschel seconded the motion. Meeting adjourned at 2:35pm.

Next meeting
December 13, 2023 - Room 201

Churchill School Community Council meetings are open to the public. Should you wish to speak during the meeting, please
inform Chair Hollie Pettersson at email pettersson-hollie@gmail.com; a three-minute time limit will be imposed to keep the

meeting on track.
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